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Kendall Clydsdale 
Team Leader, Regional Assessments 
NSW Planning 
 
 
Dear Mr Clydsdale 
 

Notice of exhibition of Development Application 

Digital Advertising Signage – Darcy Street Rail Overpass, Parramatta (DA 22/5178) 

 
Thank you for referring the abovementioned application to Heritage NSW for comment.  
 
The proposal involves the installation of two new digital advertising signs on the northern and 
southern elevations of the Darcy Street overpass. 
 
The subject site is not listed on the State Heritage Register (SHR), however SHR items in the 
vicinity include: 

- Parramatta Railway Station (SHR 00696) 
- St Johns Anglican Cathedral (SHR 01805) 

 
Heritage NSW have reviewed the two Heritage Impact Statements (Weir Phillips, May 2022) 
and advise that they have adequately addressed the impacts of the proposal. Heritage NSW 
concurs with its conclusion that the proposed digital signage will have a minimal and 
acceptable impact on the heritage items within the vicinity.  
 

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence please contact Lily Chu, Senior 
Assessment Officer at Heritage NSW on 9873 8595 or lily.chu@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Michael Ellis 
Manager Assessments  

Heritage NSW, Department of Planning and Environment 

As Delegate of the NSW Heritage Council 
30 May 2022 

 

Our ref no: DOC22/372480 

Your ref no: DA 22/5718 
 


